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 It’s been a busy and productive couple of weeks, and I’m incredibly proud of how hard the children have been working. We enjoyed celebrating Dot Day, and we had a wonderful time engaging in creative activities! One of the most exciting parts of the day was designing dots inspired by the abstract art style of Wassily Kandinsky. Miss Dunthorne thoroughly enjoyed sharing the children’s enthusiasm as they created their own concentric circles and used their knowledge of primary and secondary colours. 
 In science we. have been learning about classifying and identifying materials. As part of our hands-on exploration, we’ve been sorting various items found in the classroom into different groups based on their properties. The children have really enjoyed examining different materials, discussing their characteristics, and deciding which category each item belongs the fabric group proved to be a big hit when we classified the class duck, “Alan Quackster” as a material! 
Maths:
In maths we have continued looking at place value, numbers within 10. We have been learning about greater than (> ) and less than ( < ) concepts.. The activities proved to be a great hit, especially the ones involving the crocodile’s mouth opening towards the greatest number.
We ended the week, comparing numbers from the smallest to the greatest number.
English:
‘Talk for Writing’ unit text – The Story of The Three Little Pigs
We have enjoyed the 3 little pigs’ text, learning the story and changing some of the aspects. We finished off the week writing a character description with some great adjectives to describe their new character’s qualities.

Thank you for everyone who sent in the photographs, we are looking forward to using them to create their own timelines in History. Please do not hesitate to find me if you have any questions or concerns, I am always around at the end of the day.
Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Morrell 
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